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#SAVEVOCA

Massive federal Victims of Crime Act (VOCA) cuts of 40% have left Rhode Island with
a nearly $2 million dollar gap in victim services funding, risking an interruption of
life-saving services impacting tens of thousands of Rhode Islanders. Cuts to victim
services impact all of us. 

We now know there is a budget surplus - please support emergency funding of an
additional $2 million dollars in the state budget. Please act now to save victim
services in our state!

ASK YOUR REP AND SENATOR TO SAVE VOCA

Interfaith Counseling Center
Lawrence A. Aubin Sr. Child Protection Center
Lucy’s Hearth
McAuley Ministries
Progreso Latino, Inc.  
Providence Housing Authority
Rhode Island Coalition Against Domestic Violence
Sojourner House
Tri-County Community Action Agency
Women’s Resource Center
Youth Pride, Inc.

Organizations calling on the General Assembly to add emergency VOCA funding to the budget:

40% VOCA cuts are coming
and will interrupt vital and
life-saving services.

40% $2M

$2 million is needed in the state
budget to fund victim services
in light of a budget surplus.

42,000 individuals received
VOCA-funded services in RI
during the 2023 fiscal year. 

42k

Amos House
Blackstone Valley Advocacy Center
Center for Southeast Asians
Child and Family Services of Newport County 
Community Care Alliance
Day One
Domestic Violence Resource Center of South County
Dorcas International Institute of Rhode Island
East Bay Community Action Program
Elizabeth Buffum Chace Center
Family Service of RI
House of Hope CDC


